
 
 

 

Homework – Speeding Up Word Reading - GREEN 

Scan the QR codes with a device and watch the videos at home 
regularly for extra word practice! Remember – you need to be 
able to read these words speedily to be ready for the next 
Storybook level. Each set of words links to the Storybooks you 
will read in class each week. (These QR codes will expire on 22nd 

April ). 

 
Green Storybooks 1-5 

 

 
 

 
Green Storybooks 6-10 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Homework – Speeding Up Word Reading - Purple 
 

Scan the QR codes with a device and watch the videos at home 
regularly for extra word practice! Remember – you need to be 
able to read these words speedily to be ready for the next 
Storybook level. Each set of words links to the Storybooks you 
will read in class each week.  

 
Purple Storybooks 1-5 

 

 
 
 

 
Purple Storybooks 6-10 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Homework – Speeding Up Word Reading - Pink 
 

Scan the QR codes with a device and watch the videos at home 
regularly for extra word practice! Remember – you need to be 
able to read these words speedily to be ready for the next 
Storybook level. Each set of words links to the Storybooks you 
will read in class each week.  

 
Pink Storybooks 1-5 

 

 
 

 
Pink Storybooks 6-10 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Homework – Speeding Up Word Reading – Orange 
 

Scan the QR codes with a device and watch the videos at home 
regularly for extra word practice! Remember – you need to be 
able to read these words speedily to be ready for the next 
Storybook level. Each set of words links to the Storybooks you 
will read in class each week.  

 
Orange Storybooks 1-5 

 

 
 

Orange Storybooks 6-10 
 

 
 

Orange Storybooks 11-12 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

Homework – Speeding Up Word Reading – Yellow 
 
 

Scan the QR codes with a device and watch the videos at home 
regularly for extra word practice! Remember – you need to be 
able to read these words speedily to be ready for the next 
Storybook level. Each set of words links to the Storybooks you 
will read in class each week.  

  
Yellow Storybooks 1-5 

 

 
 

 
Yellow Storybooks 6-10 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Homework – Speeding Up Word Reading – Blue 
 

Scan the QR codes with a device and watch the videos at home 
regularly for extra word practice! Remember – you need to be 
able to read these words speedily to be ready for the next 
Storybook level. Each set of words links to the Storybooks you 
will read in class each week.  

 
Blue Storybooks 1-5 

 

 
 

 
Blue Storybooks 6-10 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Homework – Speeding Up Word Reading - GREY 
 

Scan the QR codes with a device and watch the videos at home 
regularly for extra word practice! Remember – you need to be 
able to read these words speedily to be ready for the next 
Storybook level. Each set of words links to the Storybooks you 
will read in class each week.  

 
Grey Storybooks 1-5 

 

 
 

Grey Storybooks 6-10 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


